

KFEIRIAN REUNION FOUNDATION, INC. ______www.kfeir.com

March 29, 2005

Dear Fellow Kfeirian:

Spring is here and it's time to start making plans for the 73rd Annual Kfeirian Reunion! Hopefully by now you've received notice from us that this year's Kfeirian Reunion will be July 2-4, 2005, in Los Angeles, California. This is the first time that we are bringing the Reunion to the West coast where many Kfeirians reside. As several Kfeirians from across the nation have already made plans to attend, we hope that you and your family will be able to join in the fun this year.

The 73rd Annual Kfeirian Reunion will be held at the **Manhattan Beach Marriott Hotel** in Manhattan Beach, California. The hotel is on a 27-acre facility with its own golf course, lake, health club and pool and is just 10 minutes south of the Los Angeles airport and 40-minutes from downtown Los Angeles, Santa Monica and Disneyland. It is also centrally located to many Kfeirians who live on the West coast.

The hotel is offering a special rate of \$99 per night for the Reunion weekend as well as three days prior to and three days following the Reunion. Make your reservations now by calling (310) 546-7511 or toll-free at (800) 228-9290 and mention the "Kfeirian Reunion" to make sure you get the special rate. We have a limited block of rooms at this special rate, so we encourage you to make your reservation today.

The Reunion reservation form is enclosed. For additional savings, send your form by June 10, 2005, and receive the early bird rate. **NOTE:** The first five people to mail in their reservation form will get a free room upgrade to the Concierge floor! A Reunion raffle form is also enclosed so be sure to buy your raffle tickets as 100 percent of the proceeds go toward the Kfeirian Reunion Scholarship Program.

Again, we look forward to seeing you at the Reunion. We have many fun-filled activities planned this year as we are building on last year's program that offered Introduction to Arabic, Dabkeh Dancing 101 and Beginner Durbukeh Lessons as well as children's activities. We'll have a fun and exciting dinner and Hafli on Saturday, July 2nd and a Grand Banquet dinner and Hafli on Sunday, July 3rd - both complete with Arabic music and dancing! Bring your dancing shoes! We will complete the weekend with a brunch on Monday, July 4th.

As always, be sure to visit www.kfeir.com for the most current information. If you have any questions, please contact Board of Directors President Phil Sadd at (770) 393-3743.

We look forward to having fun in the sun with you in California!

Sincerely,

The Kfeirian Reunion Board of Directors